
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 

 
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 11 September 2024 

Important Dates                       

12   Sept       Junior Fun Run 9 - 9:30am 

16   Sept       Te Wiki o te Reo Maaori,  

                       Maaori Langugage Week 

18   Sept       Last Swimming Day for the term 

19   Sept       Student Led Conferences 

                      Children go home at 1pm 

20   Sept       Te Wiki o te Reo Maaori Assembly  

                       11:15 am 

20   Sept        PTA Sausage Sizzle 

23   Sept       Chinese Language Week 

23   Sept       Board Of Trustees Hui 3:30pm 

23   Sept       Cross Country Yrs 3-6 

24   Sept       Class & Individual Photos 

24   Sept       Moana Performance Year 1 

                       Mountainview School 12pm - 2pm 

27   Sept       Whole School Mana Assembly 9:30am 

27   Sept       Term 3 Last Day 

25   Oct        Teacher Only Day (school closed)  

17 House Ave, Maangere Bridge, 09 636 4233, www.waterlea.school.nz 

What an amazing night of performance we had last 
Friday, shared with our other Kahui Ako schools at 
Onehunga High School. There were performances 
from the 10 Kahui Ako schools and they were all  
outstanding. Waterlea Break Club and Waterlea    
Kapa haka represented our kura and they were both 
impressive. Thanks goes to Whaea Aroha, Whaea 
Marama and Whaea Jody for supporting our tamariki 
in their performances. Waterlea had the highest 
number of participants in the performances - there 
were nearly 100 children involved. We’d like to 
thank all our whaanau and kaiako who came along to 
the event in support of our children. It was much  
appreciated and helped make it so successful.  The 
Kahui Ako principals met yesterday and decided that 
this event was so successful it will happen on a more 
regular basis, so the time to get practising is now! 

We’d like to acknowledge Lalaga, the whaanau 
group made of parents from the different schools, 
who led this initiative. Lalaga came together a few 
years ago to lead initiatives which help increase    
student engagement and attendance. They will     
review the event and put in some additional 
measures to cater for the audience numbers. Radio 
New Zealand did a story on this event and you can 
find the link here along with photos of our tamariki.   

Link to video footage 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ZO4CehnZ-Abmx3cDqR6cp4ZBVNtCJjWn/view?usp=sharing




Next week we are holding our Student Led Conferences (SLC) and you would’ve 
been emailed the booking information last week. If you haven’t received an email 
you can find the information you need below and please note you can book in for 
childminding. SLC are held next Thursday 19 September and children go home at 
1pm.  

www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code  

Enter code: 766nr 

Student Led Conferences 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code


The Te Tuhi trip story from Room25 

 

Today was the day of the big Te Tuhi trip. Te Tuhi is an amazing,mind blowing  art gallery. We 
went there because we have been learning about architecture and geometry in our classrooms. 
When the bus arrived we saw it, and it was huge. It even had carriage seats. We saw graffiti out 
the window of the bus on the way. Finally, we arrived and felt excited and ready to make our 
own 3D dream houses. Whaea Anna signed us in and Bree from Te Tuhi came to teach us. While 
she was talking to our teacher we ate our morning tea so we weren’t hungry while we turned 
into architects. In the art studio it was really cool and filled with amazing and outstanding art 
supplies. We got to use cardboard, water colours, crayons, vivids, pastels and scissors. When we 
made our 3D houses, I learnt lots more about building houses and architecture. There are some 
funky looking buildings around the world. On the way back to school I was really cautious not to 
break my dream house. As I looked out the window it was fascinating to see the power lines 
zooming past the window.  





Collect the Yummy cut-out labels from bags (each 

cut-out label is worth 10 stickers) and individual 

Yummy apple stickers for Waterlea School’s share 

of the $200,000 free Sport sports gear prize pool.  

Yummy apples are available from New World, 

PAK’nSAVE and participating Four Square stores. 

The more you collect, the more sports gear we can 

get so get going and start collecting your Yummy 

cut-out labels and stickers now! 

All stickers/cut-outs along with your school’s Total 
Tally Sheet must received by us by Tuesday 24 
September.  

Download your sticker collection sheet here or pick 
one up at the office.  

COLLECT YUMMY STICKERS AND GET SPORTS GEAR FOR OUR SCHOOL! 

          Please keep your old stockings, tights or similar 

                     Any condition!  Holes and all! 

          Kapa Haka need them to repair their uniforms 

                  Please drop off to the office anytime 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing








Swimming - This Term - Years 4, 5 & 6 
 
Community Swim will happen this term for our year 4, 5 and 6 tamariki. This is a fully funded opportunity 
for the children to learn water confidence and safety, and have some fun at Moana nui a Kiwa pools in 
Mangere. 

 
 
 

Times as follows: 
 
Room 10    9:30 - 10:45am 
 
Room 25  10:00 - 11:15am 
 
Room 24  10:30 - 11:45am 
 
Room 5    11:00 - 12:15pm 
 
Room 6    12.00 - 1:15pm 
 
Room 7    12:30 - 1:45pm 
 
Room 8      1:00 - 2:15pm 
 
Room 9      1:30 - 2:45pm 
 


